
 
 

   

 

Enrolment Preferences 2025 

Dear families, 

It is time to update your preferences for your child/ren’s enrolment next year.  

Please complete the below section of this form and return to the office by Friday 6th September 2024. Once 
your child/ren’s enrolment has been confirmed, you will receive an Offer of Enrolment. This will include a new 
Enrolment Form and Child Information Sheet, which will need to be completed for each child and returned to 
the Centre. Your child/ren’s enrolled days will commence when the Centre reopens after the Christmas break.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Kind regards, 

Laura Carey 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please circle the required days for each child: 

Child’s name:   …………………………………………………………………………………………..  

Monday       Tuesday       Wednesday       Thursday        Friday 

Child’s name:   ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Monday       Tuesday       Wednesday       Thursday        Friday 

Child’s name:   …………………………………………………………………………………………..  

Monday       Tuesday       Wednesday       Thursday        Friday 

School age children 

If your child is attending Primary School in 2025 and you would like casual bookings in January 2025, 
please list the days below. Casual bookings for school age children are subject to availability and will be 
confirmed later in the year.  

Child’s name:   …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday       Tuesday       Wednesday       Thursday        Friday 
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